Bob Gribble took the chair and declared as the number of nominations for office bearers received, equalled
the number of positions available, that those nominated were deemed to be elected:

President: Dick Barry

Vice-President: Sylvia Goodwin

Secretary: Marcia Gaden

Treasurer: Sharon Bull

Assistant Treasurer: Barbara Richardson

Tournament Director: Ken Bridges

Master Points Secretary: ‘Shirley Craig

General Committee: Uve Anderson, Faye Birtwistle, Nigel Savory, Daphne Yarnold

and Carmel Pike
Bob Gribble invited Dick Barry to take the chair.

APPOINTMENT OF PUBLIC OFFICER:

Motion: ‘That Bronwyn Boehm be re-appointed as Public Officer”. Moved: Dick Barry. Seconded: Marcia
Gaden. Carried.

ADDITIONAL BUSINESS:

Motion: “That Bev Butterworth be appointed as the Club Auditor”: Moved: Dick Barry.
Seconded: Sharon Bull. Carried.

There being no further business meeting closed at 12.05pm




